
TOWN OF OXFORD 
REGULAR MEETING 
JANUARY 10, 2018 

 
The regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Oxford was held at the Town Hall on 
Wednesday, January 10, 2018 at 6:00 PM.  Present were Keith Wohlfert, Steve Klump, Greg Goodhue, 
Peggy Russell, Mary Walters and several visitors.    
 
A motion by Goodhue/Klump to approve the minutes from the December 12, 2017 Regular Meeting.  
Motion carried. 
 
A motion by Klump/Goodhue to approve the agenda for January 10, 2018.  Motion carried. 
 
Jim Johnson representing the Marquette County Snowmobile Association is requesting a temporary 
route for the 2017-2018 snow season as a landowner closed part of an existing trail.  A motion by 
Klump/Goodhue to allow a snowmobile trail on both sides of Fern Road from Fire #W6829 Fern Road 
west to County Road J, with the Oxford Snowmobile Club to be responsible for signage.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Brian Trebiatowski, Marquette County Highway Commissioner introduced himself the board and 
facilitated discussion on how he would like to work with the town on projects moving forward.   
 
A motion by Goodhue/Klump to approve vouchers # 1-23 for payment. Motion carried. 
 
A motion by Klump/Goodhue to approve the Treasurer’s Report.  Motion carried.  
 
A motion by Goodhue/Klump to approve the Clerk’s Report.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion by Goodhue/Klump to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
 


